Kennett, Bonnie

From: Serentlan s8.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 7:11 AM

To: "Public Hearing

Subject: Disagree with Rezoning Application - 76-96 West King Edward Avenue

I disagree with this proposal. All this will bring is more traffic, cars, pollution, and new big buildings blocking
out the light. It will ruin the character of the neighborhood that I grew up in.



Kennett, Bonnie

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

From: Bruna Rampon

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 6:06 PM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: 76-96 west king Edward ave

| live in the neighbourhood and I’'m writing to you on behalf of our neighbours on our street. I’m writing to
you about the rezoning application from RS-1 to RM-8AN.

| feel that we are overloaded in the neighbourhood with all the these new multiple condos buildings. The
traffic congestion has become unbearable on Cambie and King Edward. The condos that were built are all
financially unreachable for most local Vancouverites. Most people still drive and the ones that take the
Canada line park in our neighbourhood and take the train into town. So there isn’t anywhere for the home
owners to park. The Canada line needs a parking lot and drop off parking.

Feeling that a lot of our new families are moving out of the area and the new dwellings are for people to
park their money.

Very disappointed in how this city has evolved. We are tax papers unlike a lot of others that get the
benefits and claim they have no income. The city needs to wake up and see what’s happening.

So no to rezoning!

Thanks,

Bruna

Sent from my iPhone





